
MEMO

DATE: February 22, 2012 

TO: Planning and Sustainability Commission 

FROM: Joe Zehnder, Chief Planner  

CC: Susan Anderson, Director and Eric Engstrom, Principal Planner 

SUBJECT: Revisions to Proposed Draft Portland Plan

At the work session on Tuesday, January 24, 2012, the Planning and Sustainability Commission (PSC) 
voted to forward the Portland Plan to City Council with a series of changes to be incorporated into the 
final document that were summarized in a letter from the PSC to the Bureau of Planning and 
Sustainability staff dated February 2, 2012. These changes have been incorporated into the final 
document as well as changes to combine actions and streamline text.  

In preparation for this work session, PSC members are being provided with two copies of the revisions 
to the Proposed Draft Portland Plan—a clean copy and a track changes copy that notes major edits and 
additions made to the previous draft. Prior to the work session, we will provide PSC members with a 
simplified guide to major changes in the plan text and actions. 

At the work session, we will seek PSC member comments on the following: 
1. Whether changes requested by the PSC were adequately addressed. 
2. Whether there are issues with other changes made to streamline the document or combine actions. 
3. Consensus on changes to be made to remedy any issues identified in first two discussion items. 

Upon conclusion of the work session, staff intends to make any final adjustments recommended by the 
PSC and to post the draft PSC Recommended Portland Plan document online to allow as much public 
review time as possible. This version will be replaced by a version with full graphic layout as soon as 
possible. City Council consideration of the Recommended Draft Portland Plan is tentatively scheduled 
for April 18, 2012. 


